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Actions, not words, bring Mum Puppettheatre to life
By HOLLY TABOR 

The Hardin County Schools Performing Arts Center invites you to stretch the boundaries or your mind and imagination this weekend as Mum Puppettheatre takes the stage.
Brought to the PAC in part by a grant from the National Endowment for the Arts in partnership with the Southern Arts Federation and the Kentucky Arts Council, Mum Puppettheatre uses masks, puppets and the human body, often without using words, to create a storytelling experience that reaches across language and cultural barriers.
This weekend, the theater group from Philadelphia will give two performances: “The Velveteen Rabbit” tonight and “Measuring Man: The Da Vinci Project” on Saturday.
“The Velveteen Rabbit,” presented in partnership with EG Creative, is a unique take on the children’s classic tale of a plush stuffed rabbit who learns through his owner’s love what it really means to be alive. The story is told without words and performed with hand puppets, rod puppets, shadows and masks using mime and original music.
“This is a presentation that knows no age,” said Bart Lovins, PAC director. “A 3-year-old will get as much out of it as a 30-year-old.”
While “The Velveteen Rabbit” is suitable for kindergartners through sixth-graders, “Measuring Man” is for more mature audiences.
Beginning at 5:30 p.m. Saturday with an Italian dinner and panel discussion, Dinner and Da Vinci provides an evening of entertainment centered around the 7 p.m. presentation of “Measuring Man: The Da Vinci Project,” the story of Leonardo Da Vinci’s successes and failures as an inventor.
“This show is particularly exciting because it bridges the gap between entertainment and education,” Lovins said. “It doesn’t just connect to the arts and humanities, but to math and science, as well. It’s just a very puzzling and humorous piece at the same time.”
The panel discussion preceding “Measuring Man: The Da Vinci Project,” will include presentations by performers involved in Mum Puppettheatre and an art history professor from the University of Louisville.
Neither ‘The Velveteen Rabbit” nor “Measuring Man” is a puppet show in the traditional sense, Lovins said.
“Mum Puppettheatre is very cutting edge, very much what we would see off-Broadway in New York,” he said.
Mum Puppettheatre has received the Citation of Excellence in the Art of Puppetry from the North American chapter of Union Internationale de la Marionette.
Reserved tickets to Dinner and Da Vinci are $20 and include dinner, discussion and the show. General admission tickets for the show only can be purchased for $10. A question-and-answer session will follow the performance for all audience members.
Tickets to “The Velveteen Rabbit” are $10 for reserved seating and $5 for general admission.
Holly Tabor can be reached at 769-1200, Ext. 236, or e-mail her at htabor@thenewsenterprise.com.
